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News Story of the week  

Sporting success for Pearl! 

Everyone at Sandiway Primary School 

would love to say a special congratula-

tions to Pearl who recently competed at 

the English Championship Gymnastics 

competition.  

Pearl competed against girls from all 

across the country and only narrowly 

missed out on a Bronze medal! A fabu-

lous achievement I’m sure that you can 

agree and a testament to her dedication. 

Keep up the good work Pearl!   
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Sports Day 

We are thrilled to share with you the wonderful news of the recent 

Sports Day. The event was a huge success, with all children participat-

ing in various exciting activities and showcasing their athletic abilities. 

thoroughly enjoyed the Sports Day and we have received an abun-

dance of positive feedback from both children and spectators. It was 

truly heart-warming to see our students come together, demonstrate 

sportsmanship and have a great time engaging in friendly competi-

tion. 

We are proud to announce that the Green team emerged victo-

rious and claimed the coveted trophy. Their hard work, dedica-

tion and teamwork truly paid off and we congratulate them on 

their well-deserved victory.  

We would like to extend our gratitude to all the students, 

teachers, staff and parents who contributed to making this 

Sports Day a mem-

orable and successful event. Your support and enthusiasm are greatly 

appreciated and have played a significant role in the event's success. 

Thank you 

once again for 

your contin-

ued support 

and involve-

ment in all of 

our school 

sporting events this year. We look forward to more excit-

ing events and achievements in the future. 

Warm regards, 

Mr Graham and all of the Sandiway Team. 
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Hot Choc with Mrs Bertram 

Well done to the following children for continuing to 
demonstrate the value of Ownership: Reception-
Rosie, Year 1 -Eddie, Year 2-Alysha, Year 3-Jim, 
Archie & Sienna, Year 4-Sienna, Year 5-Roxanna, Year 
6-Oliver, Attendance-Will & Oliver, Club -Jack 

Families Cheshire Magazine July/August 2024 

Please see the latest online issue packed full of useful 

information for parents  

What’s On in Cheshire –local events and activities in 

July & August for families in Cheshire 

Snack Menu 

Following your feedback you kindly gave us during 

our last Parents’ Evening  we will be implementing a 

new snack menu at the start of the new school year.   

Please find attached a copy of the new menu.  This 

can also be found on our school website. 

Whole school photograph 

Have you ordered your school photos yet? A polite 
reminder that the closing date for free delivery back 
to school is Wednesday 10th July 2024.  Order 
through the Tempest website using your unique link 
or visit www.tempest-orders.co.uk  

Reception—97.59%  Year 1—99% 

Year 2—100%  Year 3—97.59% 

Year 4—99.03%  Year 5—98.85% 

Year 6—99.26% 

Weekly Attendance w/c 24.06.24 

http://www.tempest-orders.co.uk/

